
 
  
  
 August 8, 2017 
  
John Jay Community 
  
It has been a whirlwind first few days on the job, but I wanted to pause for a 
moment to say thank you for the warm welcome you have given me here at 
John Jay and to express how honored I am to be leading John Jay – and 
this incredible team – at this moment in its history.  
  
I am so proud to have joined an institution that is focused on advocating for 
justice and promoting student success.  But the best thing by far, and which 
will surely come as no surprise, is that I already have felt this mission 
grounding and informing the work of every team member I have met across 
this organization.  It has been wonderful to meet so many of you over the 
past few days, and I look forward to getting to know each of you in the 
months ahead as we work together to advocate for justice and prepare John 
Jay’s students to be our country’s leaders and conscience.   
  
As we look forward to our last summer Friday of the year this week, I wish 
you all a restful and relaxing long weekend.  I hope you come back rested 
and as excited for the year ahead as I am.  We have a lot to do.     
  
Thank you for welcoming me into the John Jay Family. 
  
Karol 
   

 


